
 

                                                                                                                                                CLA Meeting 02.14.24 

 

TO:  Town Clerks and CLA Delegates  + 

FROM:  Martin O’Connor, Chairman  

DATE:  February 13, 2024 

SUBJECT: CLA Meeting – Canceled 
The Candlewood Lake Authority has canceled its regular meeting on Wednesday, February 14, 
2024, at 7:00pm.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Martin O’Connor 
Chairman 
 

 

Received by email on 2/14/2024 @ 7:30 a.m.
By:  Holly Z. Smith, Town Clerk, New Fairfield


